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As Kurrajong Recycling is an essential service and most of our staff are supported 
employees, the following requirements for visiting tour groups will help minimise 
our COVID-19 risk.

Thank you for supporting us in keeping everyone safe and healthy and our site 
operational.

Provide a final list of visitors’ names to Kurrajong Recycling prior to tours for contact 
tracing purposes. We cannot accept any new people on the day of the tour.

We can only accommodate groups of 28 people (max.) due to physical distancing 
requirements. The minimum number for tours is 15 people.

Any person in your group who has flu/cold-like symptoms (e.g. cough, sore throat, 
temperature, fatigue, loss of taste or smell) is not permitted on site.

Any person in your group who has tested positive to COVID-19 within the last 10 days, 
or is a current close contact is not permitted on site at Kurrajong Recycling as per 
Government regulations. Please note a 10 day exclusion period applies to visitors and 
staff in disability organisations.

Bring your own face masks and wear whilst on site. This only applies to high school 
students and adult visitors.

Observe physical distancing of at least 1.5m from other tour attendees and Kurrajong 
staff where possible and avoid hand shaking and hugs.

Observe person hygiene such as hand washing, sanitiser use, and coughing or 
sneezing into your elbow.

All tour attendees must wear a high visibility vest and safety glasses for the tour as 
instructed by your tour guide. The personal safety equipment is provided by Kurrajong 
for your use.

All adult tour attendees who are eligible must be at least double vaccinated against 
COVID-19.
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